
May 20, 2002

MEMORANDUM TO: File

FROM: Omid Tabatabai, Project Manager /RA/
License Renewal Section
License Renewal and Environmental Impacts Program
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: DOMINION’S RESPONSE TO DRAFT RAI 2.3.4.4-8

On November 21, 2001, Mike Henig of Virginia Electric and Power Company (VEPCo)
transmitted an electronic mail (e-mail) to Robert Prato and provided Dominion’s draft response
to the staff’s request for additional information (RAI) 2.3.4.4-8.  The e-mail response from
VEPCo is attached.

Attachment: As Stated

cc: PUBLIC

Docket Nos.  50-338, 50-339, 50-280, and 50-281



From: <Michael_Henig@dom.com>
To: <RJP2@nrc.gov>
Date: 11/21/01 3:18PM
Subject: Response to Draft RAI 2.3.4.4-8

Bob,

Noted below is the revised Dominion response to RAI 2.3.4.4-8.

Bob, have a safe and restful Thanksgiving and I will talk to you on Monday

Michael  W. Henig

Phone:  804-273-2237
Fax:       804-273-3554

Email:  Michael_Henig@dom.com

----- Forwarded by Michael Henig/NUC/VANCPOWER on 11/21/01 03:10 PM -----
                                                                                                                   
                    Marc                                                                                           
                    Hotchkiss            To:     Michael Henig/NUC/VANCPOWER@VANCPOWER           
                 
                                         cc:                                                                       
                    11/21/01             Subject:     Response to Draft RAI 2.3.4.4-8                              
                    03:07 PM                                                                                       
                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                   

Item 2.3.4.4-8
RESPONSE

The back-up compressed air system components for the Surry turbine-driven
auxiliary feedwater pump steam admission valves, 1(2)-MS-PCV-102A/B, are
Instrument Air (IA) system components, and are shown on Surry drawings
11448-LRM-075C, sheet 3 and 11548-LRM-075D, sheet 1 listed in LRA section
2.3.3.14.  As identified on the LRM drawings, these back-up air system
components are within the scope of license renewal.

Attachment


